
Bible Readings March 16 to March 22 
 

Numbers 23 : 13 – 30; Numbers 24 : 1 – 25;  
 

1 Chronicles 17 : 1 – 15; Luke 2 : 41 – 52; Hebrews 4 : 1 – 13;  
 

Hebrews 4 : 14 – 5 : 10; John 12 : 20 – 36a   
 

Interdenominational Lenten Lunches Noon – 1pm at 
 

Mt. Olive Lutheran Church, 2350 148 St, Surrey 604-536-8527  
 

Mar 19 Star of the Sea Parish; Mar 26 The United Churches 
 

St. John’s Men’s Club will meet Saturday, March 28 at  
 

9am.  Wayne Ralph, local author, will be speaking on the  
 

effect of interviews on the lives of the interviewer and  
 

interviewee.  Tickets are $5 available before or after church  
 

from Gordon Wilson. 
 

Fundraiser Concert for The Lunch Hut to be held at the  
 

White Rock Elks Community Hall, 1469 George Street on  
 

Saturday, March 21 at 7pm.  Tickets are $12 and available at  
 

the Elks Club 604-538-4016  (See notice on bulletin board!)   
 

Don’t Forget the Wednesday Concert on March 25 at  
 

2pm.  Please invite your friends.  Concert info is available on  
 

our website at www.saint-johns.ca 

 

SESSION & COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

 

St. John’s Annual General Meeting Sat, March 21 at 11am 
 

Next Session Meeting Tue, March 24 at 7pm 
 

 

Sunday Morning Worship Begins at 10:30am 
 

A service in the Afrikaans language is held each  
second and fourth Sunday at 9am 

 

Senior Minister:  Rev. Willem van der Westhuizen  604-535-3422 
 

Music Director:  Reynhardt Crause  604-536-9322 
 

Administrative Assistant:  Kimberly Wulkan  604-536-9322 
 

Church Office Hours:  Tue, Wed & Thu 9am to 1pm 
 

Visit our website at www.saint-johns.ca  
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WE  GATHER  IN  GOD’S  NAME  
    

 Morning Praise 
  

 “Cry of My Heart”  
 

 “Therefore the Redeemed”  
 

 “Change My Heart, Oh God”   
 

 Announcements 
 

 Lenten Liturgy                                               Ulrich Langley  
 

 Greeting & Call to Worship 
 

  “As We Gather” 
 

  “Glorify Thy Name” 
      

WE  LISTEN  TO  GOD’S WORD  
 

 Prayer for Illumination 
 

 Scripture Reading   
 

           Numbers 21 : 4 – 9   p. 111 / 242 
 

 John 3 : 14 – 21   p. 752 / 1650 
  

  This is the Word of the Lord.  Thanks be to God. 
 

 Presentation   “The King Is Coming”      Gaither & Milhuff   
       

 Sermon   “Christ Our Healer”                Mark Carter        
 

 Prayers of the People 
 

  “The Old Rugged Cross”   
    

WE  RESPOND  TO  GOD’S WORD  
 

 Gathering of the Offering 
 

  Doxology  Hymn 830 
 

   “Praise God From Whom All Blessings Flow” 
 

 Prayer of Dedication 
 

WE  GO OUT IN  GOD’S NAME  
 

 “I’ve Got Peace Like a River”     
 

 Charge & Benediction 
 

 “The Trees of the Field” 
 

 Group Postlude 

 

St. John’s Proclaims Christ in Welcoming Fellowship, 
 

Uplifting Worship and Compassionate Service 
 

 
 

Today’s Greeters  
 

      

     Ken & Lydia Hollas  
 

Happy Birthday to Beth Prentice TODAY, March 15,  
 

Marlise Foster on March 16, Christopher Chalcraft on March  
 

18 and Reynhardt Crause on March 19!   
 

Happy Anniversary and Best Wishes to John & Anne Welsh  
 

on March 16!  
 

Remember in Prayer:  George Boulet, Brian Doka,  
 

Brad Forster, Dorothy Hayes, Eleanor Janzen, Alex Lozanski,  
 

Jim McKee, Margaret McKenzie, Kay Sam, Roy Strang, Anna,  
 

daughter of Mariana Tejero, Gordon & Emily Wilson and the  
 

First Presbyterian Church in New Westminster.  
 

Thank you from Arlene Duff for all the expressions of  
 

sympathy and caring that was extended during the time of  
 

Don’s illness and his eventual passing.  
 

Come to a Bible study! 
 

SJP Wed Bible Studies at 10am and 7pm.  Our current study  
 

is ‘Forgiveness’.  The In-Home Bible Study is Wed at 10am at  
 

the home of Sheila Jakus.  The study is on prayer and the  
 

group will be viewing the Bill Hybel DVD.  Ladies Home Bible  
 

Study on Mar 19 at 1pm.  Please contact Fern Beale at 
 

604-535-8565 for more information. 
 

On March 29 Sarah Fowler of Camp Douglas will be here to  
 

speak to us after the announcements.  Through our coin jar  
 

we hope to sponsor 3 – 4 children at Camp Douglas.  Thank  
 

you for your coin donations! 
 

Check Out the Library Report for readings during Lent and 
 

Resurrection Sunday on our website at www.saint-johns.ca 
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